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Dear OIC-Regional Executive Director Claudio:
Greetings from the Development Academy of the Philippines (DAP)!

The DAP, through its Modernizing Government Regulations Program, would like to invite your office to nominate a minimum
of 10 and a maximum of 15 participants in the free Seminar on Consultations in Regulatory Impact Assessment
(RIA) on 2-3 March 2022 via Zoom. The attached brief provides more details on the seminar.

The seminar introduces consultations in the context of making regulations through the conduct of RIA and aims to discuss
principles and conditions underpinning effective conduct of consultations in regulation-making. The conduct of RIA on
regulatory proposals, as required by the Republic Act 11032 or the Ease of Doing Business and Efficient Government
Senice Delivery Act of 2018, entails consultations to help identify the real-world impact of regulations. A properly conducted
RIA, in which appropriate consultations have been undertaken, is likely to lead to better regulatory outcomes and greater
acceptance among affected stakeholders.

All nominations will be subject to screening in which the considerations are indicated in the attached brief. Nominations can
be submitted until close of business on 22 February 2022 through the attached form or through this
link: https://bit.ly/dapcons12.

Should you need further clarification, we may be reached through email address mgr@dap.edu.ph, Attention: Ms. Lea S.
Peralta.

Thank you and we look forward to your participation.
Very truly yours,

(original signed)
ATTY. ENGELBERT C. CARONAN, JR., MNSA
President and CEO

MODERNIZING GOVERNMENT REGULATIONS PROGRAM TEAM
Modernizing Government Regulations Program
Productivity and Development Center
Development Academy of the Philippines
b&]” San Miguel Ave., Ortigas Center, Pasig City

Telefaxnumber: (02) 8-631-2163

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee/s, and may contain
privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error,
please immediately alert the sender by reply email, and then delete this message and any attachments. Do not use it for any purpose, nor disclose its
contents to anyone. Views and opinions expressed herein are those of the sender, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the agency.
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